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Communications 

Department of Family Services headquarters moves to 

old court house 

 

Start Date: December 8, 2014  
End Date: December 12, 2014 
Nunavut-wide                   30 sec 

 

The Department of Family Services has moved all of its headquarters’ operations to 

building 224 on Sinaa Street, the old court house in Iqaluit. The new office is operational 

today, Monday, December 8, 2014.  

 

The divisions moving to building 224 include children and family services, career 

development, income assistance, poverty reduction, and more.  

 

The general phone line for the department is 867-975-5978. All other telephone 

numbers and email addresses of staff will remain the same for now. 
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